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Assistant Attorney General
U.S. DOJ—ENRD
P.O. Box 7611
Washington, DC 20044–7611

Dear sir,

I am writing in regard to United States and Massachusetts v. AVX Corporation, D.J.
Ref. No. 90–11–2–32/2.

I have lived in Southeastern Massachusetts my whole life. I spent almost 3 of my 43
years living in New Bedford. It is a city that has a great deal of potential, and it has
really improved in the past 20 years. It has a beautiful harbor, but unfortunately that
was polluted  with PCBs years ago.

I want New Bedford Harbor cleaned to the highest, safest standard. The settlement
between the EPA and AVX should include a reopener clause to ensure a full cleanup
of the harbor.

Richard Legault
2620 Williams Street
Dighton, MA 02715

---------------------------------------------------------------

"Be the change you wish to see in the world." - Gandhi
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